
From: Baronica Roberson <broberson@chipublib.org> 
Sent: Friday, March 26, 2021 3:14:02 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: FW: 2020 Gifts in Kind Report Review  
  
Hello Steve, I hope you are doing well. 
  
Please see below for the gifts in kind that we received from the library foundation. 
  
Let me know if questions or concerns. 
  
Thanks. 
  
  
  

 
Baronica Roberson | Deputy Commissioner 
Chicago Public Library 
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